
From:  <jnazak@yahoo.com> 
To: <bill.roberts@twdb.state.tx.us> 
Date:  10/5/2006 12:14:41 PM 
Subject:  DO NOT BUILD on preserve land; promote water CONSERVATION 
 
 
 
Members of the Texas Water Development Board 
P.O. Box 13231 
Austin, TX 78711-3231 
 
Dear Members of the Texas Water Development Board, 
 
I am writing to register my concerns about the Draft 2007 State 
Water Plan with the Texas Water Development Board.  
 
Cortana is a bad site. Bull Creek is a WORSE choice. Both 
choices are bad. We need to aggressively promote CONSERVATION, 
along with possibly expanding an existing plant.  
 
Conservation tends to get the short shrift in discussion about 
development, but we need to be realistic about this land we 
occupy. We can all get our water needs met without building 
major infrastructure on natural preserve lands that are supposed 
to be set aside in perpetuity. Please rethink this set of 
choices, and emphasize conservation plus expansion of existing 
infrastructure. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jennifer L Nazak 2728 S. Congress, #17 Austin TX 78704 
512-619-5363 jnazak@yahoo.com 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jenny Nazak 
2728 S Congress #17 
Austin, Texas 78704 
 
 
 


